

The Henry Family

Lily, Piper, Ivy, and Isla

Patrick and Leslie



Missionaries to Argentina

Taking a new church plant!

We have spent months planning for 2024 at Faith Baptist Church. The leadership and I have met, prayed over the year, planned out the calendar, set forth the theme for the year, the preaching schedule, making sure that each man training for the ministry has opportunities to serve in the ministry, and to preach in special services throughout the year. With all of our planning and preparation, God gave us a new opportunity that has changed the course of 2024, and we are honored and excited! There is a church plant in Ezeiza, about 30 minutes from Faith Baptist Church that a missionary family planted a year and a half ago. The missionary family has recently resigned as missionaries and returned to the States. We were asked to take the church plant. After praying and receiving counsel from our Pastor, we have taken Hope Baptist Church. The church is very young and is a great opportunity to reach others in the area! We had a special Sunday night service in January, and we had the largest attendance in the history of the church! Please pray for Faith Baptist Church and Hope Baptist Church as we lead the ministries. This is an incredible opportunity to advance the Gospel of Jesus! We planned other things for 2024 and we are so thankful for how God has added to those plans to include our new church plant, Hope Baptist Church!

Serving Together,

Patrick, Leslie, Lily, Piper, Ivy, and Isla Henry

Prayer Requests

- Pray for Faith Baptist Church.
- Pray for Hope Baptist Church.
- Pray for the men training in ministry to rise up into new positions of leadership!
- Pray for more church planting in the coming months and years.

New Support Address

Victory Global Baptist Missions PO Box 365 Loganville, GA 30052

Contact Information

Patrick and Leslie Henry Phone: 404-500-8750 Email: p henry@me.com

Advance The Gospel

Want more information? Check out our website. advancethegospel.net. It is the best way to keep up to date information on the ministry in Argentina. New posts are added weekly. From the website, you can also sign up for our weekly email updates. In addition to the weekly quick updates, you will also receive an electronic copy of our monthly prayer letter in your inbox at the beginning of each month.